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SUSPENSION OF TRADING 

The board of directors (the “Board”) of China Seven Star Shopping Limited (the “Company”) 
hereby announces that trading in the shares of the Company has been suspended at the request 
of the Company with effect from 9:30 a.m. on Monday, 4th January, 2010 pending the release 
of an announcement in relation to a transaction of the Company which is of price sensitive 
nature. 
 
 

By Order of the Board 
Ni Xinguang 

Chairman and Executive Director 
 
Hong Kong, 4 January 2010 
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